LA JOLLA SHORES ASSOCIATION P. O. BOX 64 La Jolla, CA 92038

October 24, 2007

Councilmember Scott Peters
Council District 1
202 "C" Street, MS #10A
San Diego, CA 92101

Via Facsimile and email: (619) 236-6999

Subject: Proposed Pilot Parking Program

Dear Councilmember Peters:

The Board members of the La Jolla Shores Association (LJSA) at their publicly noticed October 10, 2007 meeting discussed the fact that there have been a number of community meetings regarding the Proposed Pilot Parking Plan (i.e. the one-year "trial" program with paid on street parking in designated areas of the village and adjacent coastal areas and residential parking program in some of the adjacent neighborhoods).

MOTION. Approved The LJSA strongly opposes the Proposed Pilot Parking Program of the La Jolla Community Parking District Advisory Board.

If the LJSA can be of further assistance, please contact me at 858.551.0770 or lisa@san.rr.com.

Sincerely,

Sherri S. Lightner

Chairman

CC:

LJSA Files

Keely Sweeney, Council District 1

LJ Light

LJ Village News